
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE :  September 5, 2007   Contact: Sergeant Jon Felty 
For Immediate Release    Community Relations Unit 
        Allen Police Department 
        (972) 678-2500 
        jfelty@cityofallen.org 
 

Upon obtaining any further pertinent information concerning this incident, an updated 
News Release will be disseminated.        
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UPDATE – ATTEMPTED CHILD ABDUCTION 
 
On Tuesday August 28, 2007 the Allen Police Department began an investigation 

into an attempted child abduction in the 900 block of Rivercrest Boulevard. 

Over the course of several days a comprehensive investigation revealed that the 

incident did not occur.  Allen Criminal Investigators interviewed many people and 

followed up on several leads associated with this incident.  The Allen Police 

Department would like to thank all the citizens that came forward in an effort to 

assist with this investigation.  No criminal charges will be filed and this 

investigation is closed.   

The Allen Police Department asks that any citizen who may have information 

regarding criminal activity call the Criminal Investigation Division at 214-509-4239 

or if the caller wishes to remain anonymous they may call the Allen Police TIPS 

line at 972-727-8477. 

 
 
 
 


